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                                  13th March, 2023

Directorate of Family Welfare

Govt. of NCT of Delhi

B&C Wing, 7th Level

Vikas Bhawan-II

Civil Lines,
Delhi – 110054

The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Smt. Arshi Khan r/o H.No. 136, 1st Floor, Shivalik Malviya Nagar, Delhi-110017 against Apollo Hospital Okhla New Delhi.

On perusal of the complaint, it is noted the same does not supported by any medical records further issue raised therein regarding violation of PNDT Act, which falls within the purview of the Directorate of Family Welfare, Govt. of NCT of Delhi, hence, the same be referred to Directorate of Family Welfare, Govt. of NCT of Delhi for necessary action, under intimation to the Delhi Medical Council and complainant. A copy of complaint is enclosed herewith.

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary 

Copy to:- Smt. Arshi Khan r/o H.No. 136, 1st Floor, Shivalik Malviya Nagar, Delhi-110017- for information. 
